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determined to refuse—until an anonymous blackmailer
entices her to accept. Now her body is again at the whim
of the man who broke her heart, and she’s finding his
strong direction undeniably intriguing. . . . Meagan is
the muse Luke needs to make his shoot something special,
even if it means keeping his hands off her. But each new
erotic scene they capture makes it harder to ignore his
need to command her in the bedroom as well as in the
studio. As their sexual tension explodes, Meagan’s
arrangement with her extortionist becomes more perilous,
putting in danger her darkest secrets and the fragile
passion between Luke and her. . . . INCLUDES A BONUS
NOVELLA
The Exhibitionist Tara Sue Me 2015-11-03 Fans of E. L.
James, Sylvia Day, Maya Banks and Beth Kery will be
seduced by New York Times bestselling author Tara Sue
Me's electrifying Submissive series. She's ready for
even more... When Abby West discovered her submissive
desires, she felt like she was born anew. But lately,
her Dominant husband hasn't been the demanding Master
who once fulfilled her every passion. Abby begins to
crave something else - and to wonder if Nathaniel can
still push her past her boundaries. Nathaniel knows that
Abby belongs to him completely, but even he can't ignore
the pleasure on her face as they get to know their new
BDSM group. They've invited Nathaniel to guide their
group to a new level, and he's promised to show them the
way, even as he recommits to fulfilling his beautiful
submissive wife's every desire. Only this time,
uncovering her sexual limits may also expose their
relationship to more conflict than it can withstand...
Before there was the fan fiction that became Fifty
Shades of Grey, there was The Submissive... Indulge in
the series that started it all: The Submissive, The
Dominant, The Training, The Chalet, The Enticement, The
Collar, The Exhibitionist and The Master.
Guide to BDSM Donna Prince 2020-04-16 You or your
partner are fascinated by BDSM, but don't know how and
where to start? Everything you need to know, you will
find it in this book. Most of what people think about
BDSM, is wrong. In reality BDSM is not degrading women
or men and you will also understand that it's not as
obscure as you think. And also the concept of "pain" we
are talking about is not what people think. You will
also understand that having the role of the Dom is not
just about having pleasure, on the contrary, the Dom has
the role of giving pleasure and discipline to the
submissive. He must have pleasure in giving pleasure and
not simply receiving what he wants. This book is
intended for both Dominant and Submissive training. It's
also perfect for those who haven't experience in this
world. This is a taste of what you will find in this
book: What is BDSM and Why? Introducing BDSM to your
Partner What is Domination and Submission 8 Tips on how
to get Started in BDSM 7 Mistakes New Submissives Make
10 must-have BDSM Toys for Beginners Bondage play
Punishments Examples Types of Consents: SSC vs RACK
Dominance Techniques Role-Play types SAFE WORDS: how to
Choose them and why After reading this book you will
have made your sex life richer and your partner will beg
you for more. So... Scroll up, click the buy now button
and get your copy of "Guide to BDSM" ! Check also the

The Loving Dominant John Warren 2000-05 John Warren,
known as "Mentor" to the many who have read his books or
hearkened to his sage advice at his workshops and
gatherings, brought his decades of BDSM experience to
his classic manual "The Loving Dominant". Out of print
for several years, this classic is now available once
again, now in a revised and updated second edition in a
quality trade binding. From its advice on "Stalking the
Wild Submissive" to its extensive Resource Guide, "The
Loving Dominant" offers perhaps the greatest breadth of
subject of any basic BDSM guide available today -including some basic toymaking patterns and an entire
chapter on BDSM photography!
The Training Tara Sue Me 2013-10-01 In this enticing
read from New York Times bestselling author Tara Sue
Me’s Submissive Series, the submissive and her dominant
explore just how long they can make the pleasure last…
It started with a hidden desire. Millionaire CEO
Nathaniel West has always played by his own strict set
of rules, ones he expects everyone to follow—especially
the women he’s dominated in his bedroom. But his newest
lover is breaking down all his boundaries and rewriting
his rule book. Abby King never imagined that she would
capture the heart of Nathaniel West, one of New York
City’s most eligible bachelors—and its most desirable
dominant. What began as a weekend arrangement of
pleasure has become a passionate romance with a man who
knows every inch of her body and her soul—yet remains an
enigmatic lover. Though he is tender and caring, his
painful past remains a wall between them. Abby knows the
only way to truly earn his trust is to submit to him
fully and let go of all of her lingering inhibitions.
Because to lead Nathaniel on a path to greater intimacy,
she must first let him deeper into her world than anyone
has ever gone before...
Nathaniel's Gift Tara Sue Me 2020-11-03 From the New
York Times and USA Today bestselling series, Nathaniel
and Abby West return in a holiday novella celebrating
love, laugher, and sexy times. Lots and lots of sexy
times. It's been two years, ten months, and twenty-eight
days since Nathaniel and Abby have been anywhere without
their children for more than a night, and Nathaniel's
determined to rectify that. Abby may not admit to
needing some alone time with her husband and Dominant,
but Nathaniel knows better. He sees the desires and
needs she too often brushes aside in order to care for
their family, and the sacrifices she makes to mentor the
members of their BDSM club. Though she denies it,
Nathaniel's certain taking her away for a week is what
they both need. He doesn't even mind when she continues
to argue about it with him. After all, he knows exactly
how to handle a naughty submissive...
The Exposure Tara Sue Me 2016-10-04 New York Times
bestselling author Tara Sue Me’s Submissive series is
back with a scorching new romance that proves the
difference between excitement and pain is just point of
view... She’s ready for her close-up. . . . Meagan
Bishop gave up modeling after an ill-fated tryst with a
sexy photographer left her career and heart in shambles.
When that same sexy shutterbug makes a titillating offer
to do a BDSM spread for his new photography book, she’s
the-dominant-the-submissive-series
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others "Sex Life Tips" books: 1 - Art of Seduction:
Boost your Sexual Intelligence Learning How to Flirt
with Techniques of Verbal Communication, Signal and
Understand a Sex Desire for Woman and Man 2 - DIRTY TALK
LANGUAGE: How to Learn with Examples of Phrases of Lust
to Have a Great Sex with Your Man or Woman, Make It
Wilder and Drive Your Partner Crazy 3 - Sex Games for
Couples: Ways to Spice up your Relationship with Hot
Quiz, Games and Sexy Conversation 4 - Guide to BDSM: to
Have a Healthy and Mindful Dom / Sub Relationship, with
Techniques of Dominance and How to be a Good Submissive
for your Master
Headmaster Tara Sue Me 2018-01-16 The New York Times
bestselling author of the Submissive novels delivers a
scintillating new erotic romance, where two instructors
redefine the phrase “teacher’s pet” . . . . Lennox
MacLure, owner of the RACK Academy, has sworn off the
Dominant/submissive lifestyle. Years ago, his
submissive, Winnie, died in a car accident following a
heated argument for which he blames himself. Guiltridden and emotionally closed off, Lennox sees the
academy as both his punishment and penance for her
death. Mariela, a dance instructor and a natural
submissive, was Winnie’s best friend and longs to help
Lennox move past his grief. She’s accepted that he will
never see her as anything more than a friend, but she
still wants to help him acknowledge what he needs.
Mariela comes up with a plan of seduction, guaranteed to
unleash the Dominant he’s willfully buried—but the
passion they unleash could prove to be stronger than
they are ready to handle.
The Master Tara Sue Me 2016 Tara Sue Me's New York Times
bestselling Submissive series continues with a delicious
new story that explores the thin line between pleasure
and pain. . . . She's ready to try again. . . . Sasha
Blake is scarred from a BDSM session gone wrong, but she
can't deny how much a strong Master turns her on.
Determined to overcome her fears and rejoin the Partners
in Play community, she asks Abby and Nathaniel West to
set her up with a Dom who can help her feel safe again
as a sub. They know the very experienced Cole is exactly
the kind of man who can push all of Sasha's buttons--and
she soon wants to go much faster than she had planned. .
. . Cole knows that Sasha is not the kind of submissive
he needs. He wants someone who will serve him 24-7, not
a part-time partner. Still, the further they go into
their play, the more Cole begins to wish he could make
Sasha his all the time. . . . When forbidden desires
turn into scorching action, Sasha and Cole come face-toface with their demons--and realize their scorching
relationship might be too dangerous to last. . . .
Dominant Women Alexandra Morris 2020-05-17 ☆Updated 2nd
Edition!☆ Strip him of all his power. It's time to push
him around and make him beg for more. One of the biggest
misconceptions about BDSM is this: Women are submissive,
and men are dominant. It's time to shine some bright
light on that myth. With tons of experience with pushing
men around (in a non-bitchy way, they all agreed, I
promise you) I decided to write this book for both
novices and experienced Dominas. It's a sensitive topic.
It goes against what we see on tv and film. It goes
against the innocent girl conquered by a dominant man.
It's against the so-called masculine attributes. That's
why it's both exciting and common! It's like eating the
forbidden fruit, almost as living a double life. I've
divided this book into four parts. Part one: Being a
dominant women Part two: Understanding Male Sexuality
Part three: Communication and satisfying each other's
needs Part four: Perform the act Each part is divided
into several sections to arm you with the best
information and make sure you get a great time being a
Domina. Enjoy the book, and please let me know if I can
help in any way! All the best, Alex
The Slave Community John W. Blassingame 1979
The Young and the Submissive Shayla Black 2013 Raine
the-dominant-the-submissive-series

Kendall has everything a woman could want...almost.
Sexy, tender Dom Liam O'Neill is her knight in shining
armor, but Raine keeps pinching herself. Is he too good
to be true or is this growing connection one that could
last a lifetime? She's constantly torn by her abiding
feelings for her commanding boss, Macen "Hammer"
Hammerman, especially in the wake of the mind-blowing
night he cast aside the barriers between them and
ravaged every inch of her body. Hammer, Liam's former
best friend, can't stop coveting Raine. But Liam is
determined to hold and guide the woman he loves and see
if she can be the submissive of his dreams. However,
he's finding that her trust is hard won and he needs a
bloody crowbar to pry open her scarred soul. So he risks
everything to win her once and for all. But once he's
put his daring plan in motion, will it cost Liam his
heart if he loses Raine to Hammer for good?
Finding Your Domme Sydney Hart 2014-01-11 Countless men
are desperate to meet a kinky and dominant woman, or a
"domme." But it is hard! Most submissive men have to
work very hard to find the kinky, dominant woman of
their dreams. Written by a dominant woman and a
submissive with years of shared experiences, this book
is a practical, step-by-step guide for greatly
increasing your chances of finding the woman you seek.
In Section 1, the book explores your desires, fears,
hopes and expectations. Section 2 explores how you can
build on this knowledge to develop an effective profile
and online presence which gets you noticed, (in a good
way.) Section 3 takes it a step further, looking at what
kinds of events you can attend and what you can hope to
find there. Section 4 places the magnifying glass over
the process of dating itself, providing tips and
strategies for how you should approach getting to know a
kinky and dominant woman. Based on hard won experience
as well as detailed research on the experiences of many
kinky people who have braved the singles kink scene,
this book is the ideal companion guide for the
submissive man who seeks to find the dominant woman of
his dreams.
The Flirtation: Submissive 9 Tara Sue Me 2017-08-08 Fans
of E. L. James, Sylvia Day, Maya Banks and Beth Kery
will be seduced by New York Times bestselling author
Tara Sue Me's electrifying Submissive series. She's
ready for a fresh start... Lynne has not wanted for
anything since she began working as Nathaniel and Abby's
nanny - until the night they invite her to a group BDSM
meeting. The abrupt breakup she had with her last Dom
made her turn her back on the lifestyle, but now she's
ready to dive back in. When she starts chatting on
online BDSM message boards, she's shocked to discover
Simon, her former Dom, is a frequent poster - and even
more shocked at herself when she creates a secret
identity and strikes up a conversation. After messaging
with a mysterious submissive online, Simon forms an
immediate connection. Lynne and Simon's D/s relationship
grows in intensity, but can their relationship survive
after the truth is exposed, and Lynne's identity is laid
bare? Before there was the fan fiction that became Fifty
Shades of Grey, there was The Submissive. Indulge in the
series that started it all . . .
Mentor's Match Tara Sue Me 2018-05-30 Sought after
architect, Kate Herrington was't planning to attend the
large conference in Berlin. But when the project she was
working on finishes sooner than expected, she changes
her mind. Unfortunately, as a last minute registrant,
she can't find a hotel room nearby. Feeling somewhat
desperate, she calls Fritz Brose, an acquaintance who
lives in Berlin part-time, and he agrees for her to stay
at his place.Fritz has always been attracted to the
vivacious - and submissive - Kate, but never allowed
himself to think of her as anything other than Cole's
slave. Now that they are no longer together and she's in
his house, there's no reason to deny his
attraction.Fritz and Kate agree to a no-strings-attached
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week of wicked play. He promises to give her the chance
to explore all her fantasies with no talk of home, the
future, and especially not Cole. The week is beyond
anything Kate has ever experienced. She's a bit
embarrassed when she thinks about it. At least, she
tells herself, she won't be seeing him in the future.
What happens in Berlin, stays in Berlin. Or at least it
does until the contractor on her new project is revealed
to be none other than Fritz himself and he makes it
clear he has no intention of forgetting that week.
The Claiming Tara Sue Me 2016-09-20 The New York Times
bestselling author of the Submissive series returns to
the story started in The Master with a tantalizing new
novella about passion, play, and possession...
Submitting is just the beginning... Sasha Blake never
thought her emotional wounds would heal—that they were a
part of her just like her physical scars. But that was
before Cole Johnson’s boundless love and overwhelmingly
sexy control set her free, unleashing a confident side
that she never knew she had. He’s more than just her
Master; he’s her world. And she’ll do anything he
asks... Cole’s days of restless wandering are done—he’s
found everything he needs in Sasha. Now, it’s time to
make it official. When his childhood home in England
goes up for sale, he realizes the old estate is the
perfect place to claim Sasha as his own, and the ideal
opportunity to show her just how much she means to him.
As Sasha, Cole, and their closest friends from their
Partners in Play community descend on the British
countryside for a titillating adult vacation, the
submissives and Dominants alike will test their
boundaries—and have an adventure none of them will ever
forget... Includes a sneak peek of the next Submissive
novel, The Exposure! PRAISE FOR THE SUBMISSIVE SERIES
“An erotic, deeply loving BDSM romance.”—Publishers
Weekly “A perfect gem.”—Cecilia Tan, Award-Winning
Author of Taking the Lead “The Submissive series grows
hotter and more intense with each installment.”—RT Book
Reviews (4 Stars)
The Flirtation Tara Sue Me 2017 New York Times
bestselling author Tara Sue Me is back with a scorching
new romance--tenth in the Submissive series. Lynne has
not wanted for anything since she began working as
Nathaniel and Abby's nanny--until the night they invite
her to a group BDSM meeting. The abrupt breakup she had
with her last Dom made her turn her back on the
lifestyle, but now she's ready to dive back in. When she
starts chatting on online BDSM message boards, she's
shocked to discover Simon, her former Dom, is a frequent
poster--and even more shocked at herself when she
creates a secret identity and strikes up a conversation.
After messaging with a mysterious submissive online,
Simon forms an immediate connection. Lynne and Simon's
D/s relationship grows in intensity, but can their
relationship survive after the truth is exposed, and
Lynne's identity is laid bare? INCLUDES A BONUS NOVELLA
The Submissive Tara Sue Me 2013 When CEO Nathaniel West,
a skilled dominant, is looking for a new submissive,
Abby King agrees to play the part and although Abby
finds fulfillment in her new experiences, she realizes
that Nathaniel can only remain cold and distant.
The Chalet Tara Sue Me 2014-10-21 New York Times
bestselling author Tara Sue Me’s Submissive series is an
international sensation. Now, Abby and Nathaniel’s story
continues with their romantic wedding and a honeymoon
too hot to believe… Submitting her body was only the
beginning. Abby King didn’t know true passion until she
gave herself to Nathaniel West, one of New York City’s
most eligible bachelors and desired Dominants. Now, on
the eve of her marriage, she realizes all her dreams are
coming true. And with a romantic honeymoon getaway
planned at a secluded Swiss chalet, she’s sure Nathaniel
will find even more fantasies to fulfill… Nathaniel
never thought he’d settle down until Abby broke down his
barriers and changed his plans. With their wedding only
the-dominant-the-submissive-series

weeks away, he can barely wait to possess her
completely—heart, body, and soul—and show her the true
meaning of being both a wife and a submissive. Only Abby
has one more challenge in store before she becomes his:
no sex and no collar for one month before the wedding.
Nathaniel is willing to give it a shot but he has one
scandalous stipulation—once that month is up, anything
goes… Includes a preview of the next novel in the
Submissive series, The Enticement… Praise for the
Submissive series “[Me] is so talented and
captivating.”—Southern Fiction “For those Fifty Shades
fans pining for a little more spice.”—Los Angeles Times
“Intense and very, VERY H-O-T.”—Harlequin Junkie Tara
Sue Me is the New York Times bestselling author of the
Submissive series, including The Submissive, The
Dominant, and The Training, as well as the Partners in
Play series, including Seduced by Fire. She lives in the
southeastern United States with her family, two dogs,
and a cat.
The Training Tara Sue Me 2013 Involved in a submissivedominant relationship with a wealthy bachelor, Abby King
knows that her lover's past and her last lingering
inhibitions are all that stand between them and true
intimacy in the final novel of the trilogy following The
Dominant. Original. 150,000 first printing.
The Mentor and the Master Tara Sue Me 2018-12-17 Before
he became her Master, he had to be a mentee.Before he
became her teacher, he had to be a student.Before he
becomes her everything, he had to tell her all... As
Cole and Sasha prepare to become one permanently, they
have a visit from old friends. Fritz and Kate aren't in
town for long, but Fritz recently found a journal he
wants Cole to have. Sasha doesn't understand why Cole is
so secretive about a journal from years ago. She tries
to ignore her growing unease, but the delivery of a
mysterious red envelope changes everything. Cole has
demanded complete honesty from Sasha. Is he prepared to
give her the same?
The Dominant: Submissive 2 Tara Sue Me 2013-08-06 For
fans of E. L. James, Sylvia Day and Maya Banks. Before
there was the fan fiction that became Fifty Shades of
Grey, there was The Submissive, Tara Sue Me's seductive
and scandalous series that enthralled millions and
inspired a genre... You've met The Submissive, now meet
The Dominant and find out the other side of the story...
Nathaniel West doesn't lose control. As the playboy CEO
of West Industries, he governs the boardroom during the
day; as a strict dominant with exacting rules, he
commands the bedroom at night. He never takes on
inexperienced submissives, but when Abigail King's
application comes across his desk, he breaks his own
restrictions and decides to test her limits. Abby's
combination of innocence and willingness is
intoxicating, and Nathaniel is soon determined to collar
her as his own. As long as she follows his orders and
surrenders herself fully to him, no one will get hurt.
But when Nathaniel begins falling for Abby on a deeper
level, he realizes that the trust must go both ways and he has secrets which could bring the foundations of
their entire relationship crashing down... Before there
was the fan fiction that became Fifty Shades of Grey,
there was The Submissive...Indulge in the series that
started it all: The Submissive, The Dominant, The
Training, The Chalet, The Enticement, The Collar, The
Exhibitionist and The Master.
Bound by Red P. Stormcrow 2020-06-22 A paranormal
romance retelling of Red Riding HoodScarlet Davis, exsubmissive, was content with her life between working as
a programmer and dating a gorgeous six-foot-two goldenhaired lumberjack she met on a Tinder date gone right.
That is until she ran her car into a dog by accident. A
dog which overnight turned into a naked man named Lucas
who then proceeds to inform her that he is a wolf, not a
dog. Now she is spending every waking moment trying to
forget such a thing is even possible. But when her so3/6
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called relationship with the noncommittal golden boycum-Dominant takes a turn for the worse and fate refuses
to let her forget the werewolf who also happens to be a
Dom, Scarlet must decide if the big bad wolf is the real
antagonist. Because in a story like this, it's never
just her heart on the line.The Midnight Retellings
Collection consists of re-imaginings of fairy tales and
other stories as modern adult romances with D/s and
power dynamics flavours.
Seduced by Fire Tara Sue Me 2014 A first entry in a new
series by the author of the Submissive Trilogy finds
Julie expanding on her sophisticated adult life through
a submissive sexual relationship with powerful banker
Daniel, who reconsiders his feelings about avoiding
commitment. Original. 150,000 first printing.
Leading and Supportive Love Chris M. Lyon 2012-10-26
Have you felt 'left out' of the traditional relationship
self-help books because you derive great pleasure from
following your partner's requests and direction on many
things in your life? Or do you respond to the natural
inclination to guide, direct and protect your partner?
Are your friends and family having difficulty
understanding that your relationship works more like a
captain and first mate on a boat? If so, this innovative
book, Leading and Supportive Love, the Truth about
Dominant and Submissive Relationships, can help with new
and clearer understanding of yourself, your relationship
and acceptance with those that you love and care for.
The Dominant and Submissive Relationship is an ancient
and contemporary harmonious dance that has become
mysterious, magnetic, powerful, and controversial in
modern day society. It may not be what you think, and
some of the truth may surprise you! It's a law of nature
for socialized animals and humans to have hierarchical
relationships. There are those who answer that call in a
more literal, thorough way. The couple has a 'pack
leader'; or a dominant leader; and a submissive member.
Through history to modern day, both roles have been held
by both men and/or women...Oh and yes, this is a
relationship where both partners are equals. Read about
case illustrations, research insights, relationship
help, and surprising details that may make you look at
this type of long-term, committed relationship in a
whole different way, no matter what gender you are! Do
you identify with one of these lists of traits? Most
people either do identify or know someone who does. If
so, this unprecedented book is for you! S-Type Service
to your partner is of great priority to you and you take
it very seriously. Decisiveness, direction, and guidance
from your partner makes you feel secure and loved. You
avoid conflict and are generally non-confrontative in
nature in close relationships. You greatly appreciate
your partner being clear and direct with communication,
so there are no doubts about what the expectations are.
You appreciate the freedom that comes from structure,
surrender, and personal discipline. L-Type You have
natural dominant traits and seem comfortable and
confident when using them. You place an importance on
follow-through and follow-up from your partner. You step
into your natural abilities to lead, guide, protect and
direct. It's important to you that you earn trust from
your partner. You will not ask for it or demand it up
front. You feel safe, secure and valued when your
partner trusts you to lead and make decisions in the
areas agreed upon.
The Billionaire's Beck and Call Delilah Fawkes
2013-01-04 The best-selling erotic romance series from
Delilah Fawkes is now available in one delicious volume!
Isabeau Willcox is just the temp at the front desk, so
when the mysterious, sexy and notoriously ill-tempered
CEO, Chase Drake asks her to be his executive assistant,
she's sure there's been some sort of mistake. However,
Mr. Drake wants her, and Mr. Drake always gets what he
wants. When she enters his employ, she agrees to be at
his beck and call, to be his, but what exactly does that
the-dominant-the-submissive-series

entail? When he punishes her for breaking his rules by
bending her over his desk, she realizes she may be in
for more than she bargained for. Isabeau is introduced
into Chase Drake's world, learning about his darker
side, including his secret sex dungeon and deliciously
naughty toys that spark her imagination and make her
knees weak. He shackles her and makes her his slave,
bringing her to heights she never imagined. But when he
asks to make their arrangement more permanent, she
remembers how quickly he's dismissed previous
assistants, and wonders if she can give him the trust he
craves. A bad boy business partner, a dangerous secret,
and Isabeau's conflicted heart threaten to end it all
before it's even begun. Suspenseful action and a romance
that will leave your heart, and other places, aching for
more weave throughout this story of two different lovers
from two very different worlds. This complete version of
The Billionaire's Beck and Call series comes with a
bonus story: My Best Friend's Brother. Happy reading!
The Exhibitionist Tara Sue Me 2015-11-03 How far can a
true submissive romance go? Abby and Nathaniel push
their limits as the New York Times bestselling
Submissive Series continues.… She’s ready for even
more.… When Abby West discovered her submissive desires,
she felt like she was born anew. But lately, her
Dominant husband hasn’t been the demanding Master who
once fulfilled her every passion. Abby begins to crave
something else—and to wonder if Nathaniel can still push
her past her boundaries to the places she craves.
Nathaniel knows that Abby belongs to him completely, but
even he can’t ignore the pleasure on her face as they
get to know their new BDSM group. They’ve invited
Nathaniel to guide their group to a new level, and he’s
promised to show them the way, even as he recommits to
fulfilling his beautiful submissive wife’s every desire.
Only this time, uncovering her sexual limits may also
expose their relationship to more conflict than it can
withstand.…
The Enticement Tara Sue Me 2015 New York Times
bestselling author Tara Sue Me returns to the story of
Abby and Nathaniel to explore the passion after the
'Happily-Ever-After'... Limits were made to be pushed.
Abby West has everything she wanted: a family, a
skyrocketing new career, and a sexy, Dominant husband
who fulfills her every need. Only, as her life outside
the bedroom becomes hectic, her Master's sexual
requirements inside become more extreme. Abby doesn't
understand Nathaniel's increased need for control, but
she can't deny the delicious way her body reacts to his
tantalizing demands... Between Abby's reluctance and
Nathaniel's unyielding commands, the delicate balance of
power between the Dominant and his submissive threatens
to shift. And as the underlying tension and desire
between them heats up, so does the struggle to keep
everything they value from falling apart ...
Seduced By Fire Tara Sue Me 2014
The Collar Tara Sue Me 2015 The New York Times
bestselling author of The Submissive returns with a
scintillating new tale about power, danger, and jawdropping passion.... Nathaniel and Abby are struggling
to navigate the challenging waters of their own
relationship, when they get a surprising phone call from
their partners in play, Dena and Jeff, who are in need
of a helping hand... Seven years ago, blonde, beautiful
lawyer Dena Jenkins was tired of her carefully
controlled life. Desperate for something exhilarating to
help her escape the pressures of her demanding job and
her senator father, she joined a steamy, local BDSM club
as a submissive. There she met brooding Dominant, Jeff.
The attraction between them was undeniable, and, despite
Dena's doubts, they couldn't stay away from each other.
Except, as the years have passed, their blazing
connection has proven difficult to maintain. Dena and
Jeff have a history they'd rather forget, but Dena can't
let go of the past, and Jeff is ready to move across the
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country to give her space. Now, to save their passion,
they'll have to rediscover what it means to trust each
other--and give themselves to each other completely...
The Dominant Tara Sue Me 2013 A wealthy and powerful CEO
takes on an innocent and inexperienced submissive and
finds himself falling for her in the second novel of the
erotic trilogy following The Submissive. Original.
The Dom's Submission Series (Parts 1-3) Ellis O Day
2019-07-06 Terry is rich, attractive and all Dom. When
he sees something he likes, or more accurately,
something his d**k likes, he gets it. His women are hot,
successful and experienced in BDSM. Until, he meets
Maggie. She's not at all his usual type. She's round,
lush and a hot-mess of a woman. It's obvious she doesn't
belong at La Petite Mort Club and he can't help
following her. She needs someone to look out for her.
She's a little rabbit in a club full of predators. When
she gets herself into a situation, he has no choice but
to rescue her. When he realizes that she's a natural
submissive and innocent of the kinkier side of sex,
he'll stop at nothing to have. He can't wait to show her
how good it'll feel when she surrenders to his desires.
Maggie had no idea that the club she was going to was a
"sex" club. She tries not to look, but there are people
doing it everywhere. She is not getting turned on by it.
Not at all. Really, she isn't. All she has to do, is
find her friend and get out of there. Of course, that's
easier said than done. Not only has she bumped into just
about every person in the club, but one of the men--a
very handsome and extremely rude stranger--not only
follows her, but suggests that they "do it" in the
hallway. As if she'd ever do something like that. She's
a recently divorced, mother of three, not some wild,
young woman. She tells him, in no uncertain terms, what
she thinks of his suggestion but then, she finds herself
in a dangerous situation. Will the rude stranger save
her, or will he turn out to be even more dangerous than
the others?
The Heart of Dominance Anton Fulmen 2016-07-15 The Heart
of Dominance is a how-to guide to the concepts and
skills at the heart of consensual dominance. If you are
new to dominance, still figuring out just what it's all
about or what you want it to mean to you, then this book
will provide you with a solid foundation from which to
start. If you already practice dominance and are
interested in improving your ability to create deep and
lasting power dynamics then you'll find many advanced
concepts and concrete techniques to integrate into your
own personal style. If you have an interest in the
bedrock principles of inspiring, deepening, maintaining
and enjoying control over a person who dearly,
desperately wants you to control them, then this book is
for you.
The Dominant Tara Sue Me 2013 A wealthy and powerful CEO
takes on an innocent and inexperienced submissive and
finds himself falling for her in the second novel of the
erotic trilogy following The Submissive. Original.
The Dominant Wife Rule Book Mistress Jessica 2013-08-13
How you implement the rules or not, is entirely up to
you, these are just guidelines, things that we have
found have been fun and work well in our relationship,
feel free to alter or change a rule to fit your own
situations. We have even included a number of pages for
you to add your own specific rules that you may have
that is not included in our own rules. What you have in
the end is pretty much an owner’s manual for your
submissive husband, what better fun can there be for a
submissive husband to know that in his house is a book
of rules that he must follow else he may be punished by
his Dominant wife. I personally like to leave the book
lying around the house just so my submissive husband can
see it and know that it is there.
The Ritual of Dominance and Submission David English
2012-07-06 Within these pages lay the elusive secrets to
defining structure and ritual to alternative
the-dominant-the-submissive-series

dominant/submissive and master/slave lifestyle dynamics
within your personal life or your community. You will
find a definitive resource for building, practicing and
maintaining rituals and protocols within your
relationship or group, without having to go join a
secret society, or convincing someone to mentor you on
their private secrets for success.
The Enticement Tara Sue Me 2015-04-07 New York Times
bestselling author Tara Sue Me returns to the story of
Abby and Nathaniel to explore the passion after the
‘Happily-Ever-After’… Limits were made to be pushed.
Abby West has everything she wanted: a family, a
skyrocketing new career, and a sexy, Dominant husband
who fulfills her every need. Only, as her life outside
the bedroom becomes hectic, her Master’s sexual
requirements inside become more extreme. Abby doesn’t
understand Nathaniel’s increased need for control, but
she can’t deny the delicious way her body reacts to his
tantalizing demands… Between Abby’s reluctance and
Nathaniel’s unyielding commands, the delicate balance of
power between the Dominant and his submissive threatens
to shift. And as the underlying tension and desire
between them heats up, so does the struggle to keep
everything they value from falling apart …
The Dom's Submission Ellis O. Day 2019-06-30 Terry is
rich, attractive and all Dom.When he sees something he
likes, or more accurately, something his d**k likes, he
gets it.His woman are hot, successful and experienced in
BDSM. Until, he meets Maggie.She's not at all his usual
type. She's round, lush and a hot-mess of a woman. It's
obvious she doesn't belong at La Petite Mort Club and he
can't help following her. She needs someone to look out
for her. She's a little rabbit in a club full of
predators.When she gets herself into a situation, he has
no choice but to rescue her. When he realizes that she's
a natural submissive and innocent of the kinkier side of
sex, he'll stop at nothing to have. He can't wait to
show her how good it'll feel when she surrenders to his
desires.Maggie had no idea that the club she was going
to was a "sex" club. She tries not to look, but there
are people doing it everywhere. She is not getting
turned on by it. Not at all. Really, she isn't.All she
has to do, is find her friend and get out of there. Of
course, that's easier said than done. Not only has she
bumped into just about every person in the club, but one
of the men-a very handsome and extremely rude strangernot only follows her, but suggests that they "do it" in
the hallway. As if she'd ever do something like that.
She's a recently divorced, mother of three, not some
wild, young woman.She tells him, in no uncertain terms,
what she thinks of his suggestion but then, she finds
herself in a dangerous situation.Will the rude stranger
save her, or will he turn out to be even more dangerous
than the others?
The Perfect Submissive Kay Jaybee 2012-06 Hidden behind
the Fables Hotel's respectable facade, five specially
adapted rooms wait; ready to cater for the kinky
requirements of its guests. When Mrs Peters, the
mistress of the hotel's exclusive entertainment
facility, meets the new booking clerk, Jess Sanders, she
instantly recognises the young woman's potential as a
deliciously meek addition to her specialist staff. All
it will take is a little education. Under the tutelage
of the dominatrix, Miss Sarah, Jess learns to cope with
her unexpected training schedule, the increasingly
erotic chill she experiences each time she survives a
new level of correction, and a truly sexy exercise
routine. Temporarily distracted from her intimidating
rule over Fable's top floor by an enigmatic artist, Mrs
Peters begins to plan how she can secure his obedient
assistance, in grooming Jess into the perfect
submissive...
Conquer Me Kacie Cunningham 2011-03-28 Submissive women
have needs just like anybody else. But how can a woman
get her needs met when she's relinquished her power to
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her dominant partner? With warmth, wisdom and a down-toearth approach, experienced submissive Kacie Cunningham
analyzes the realities of the dominant-submissive
lifestyle and suggests ways in which both partners can
experience the greatest possible growth and pleasure. At
the heart of the book is an emotion Kacie has dubbed
"Conquer Me" -- which she defines as "the submissive's
internal demand for a show of strength." Without a clear
understanding of "conquer me," both submissive and
dominant may find themselves at odds -- either fighting
unhappily, or watching the passion ebb from their
relationship. This book explains this unique need and
how to get it met -- essential knowledge for any
submissive or couple who wants to get the most out of
their D/s lifestyle.
The Dominant Wife - Submissive Husband Fantasies
Mistress Jessica 2018-05-14 I love submissive men, in
fact I keep a few around the house just to amuse me. Now
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that may not be something you are into and that is ok.
The fact that there are many men who would give anything
to be involved in a Female Led Relationship or as people
like to call it these days (FLR) gives the world a
little hope. This book is an outlet for me and the
continuation of the Dominant Wife Series of books. If
you are into this type of stuff then check out our other
books in this series. Dominant Wife Rulebook Dominant
Wife Rulebook - Chastity Edition Both have received some
good feedback. Let's face it I have a dirty mind and one
of the things I like to do is write short stories, they
really get me turned on while I am writing them, which
is probably why they are short stories, because I
usually have to get one of my own submissive men from
around the house to come over and finish me off after
just a few pages. I am sure some of you can relate to
that. I hope you enjoy these short stories as much as I
do.
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